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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly linked, so 

it is importance that all children are in class on time every day 

at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children don’t 

miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.86% 

This is still low. 

Remember we are striving for 100% 

THANK YOU 
 

A big thank you from Miss Dunn and the staff for your 

support over the last half term.  Turn out for events has 

been fantastic and it has been great to see so many 

parents and carers actively involved with the school.  

 

 

 

 

 
Events 

 

 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 – Reception 

and Year 6 Group Photos 

 

Monday 22nd April to Wednesday 24th 

April 2024 

Year 3 Residential to Laches Wood 

Centre 

 

Thursday 9th May 2024  

Family Lunch (Year 5)  
Further details to follow 

 

Thursday 16th May 2024 – Whole 

School Census Day 

Easter Raffle 
 

The lucky winners of our Easter 

hampers this year were:  

 

First – Ollie A (Reception) 

Second – Robyn F (Year 1) 

Third – Joey J (Year 5) 

Fourth – Malaya C (Year 1) 

 

We raised £150 in total so thank you 

for all your donations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Reminder 
 

We return from Easter Break on 

Monday 15th April 2024 

 

Monday 6th May 2024 is a BANK 

HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

We will be trialing a breakfast club starting after the 

Easter break.  Please contact school first if you are 

interested in accessing the club.   

 

The club will run daily and doors will only open at 8.00 

am and will cost £1 per day.  This will be bookable and 

paid in advance on ParentPay only.   

 

Initially there will be a limit of 20 places, which MUST 

be booked in advance.  You will not able to turn up on the 

day without booking and there will no entry after 8.15 

am to allow enough time for the children to eat and be 

ready to start their school day promptly at 8.30 am.  

Swimming 
 

Year 5 will be going swimming after the break.  This 

will be every Tuesday morning from 23rd April 2024.  

Please ensure your child has a full swim kit with 

them on the day.  The bus leaves at 9.30 prompt.  

 

 


